
 

 

January 6th, 2021

Happy New Year everyone!  As you all know the December and January meetings were 
out this month’s newsletter.  I’ll do my best to make it 
 
Board meeting – The board decided to meet via email to take care of the 
 
Old Business 
 

 The annual winter snow fly was a great 
attached, at the bottom of the newsletter,
 

 The board is looking into costs of making a
traffic. The quote will be proposed at a future

 
 Ron Helmer brought up if the catch-a-fire program was on hold, he could contact Northwood about getting a project going 

for us and marketing students.  
 
 
New Business  
 

 One Trustee position was open for vote during the January meeting. 
take care of this piece of business and we only had 1 nomination, the board decided to hold the vote via
from the current Trustees in charge of the election

 
 
Congratulations to Mike Curreri as our newly elected Trustee.  Thank you 
care of the election. 
 

  The February banquet has been canceled.
 

 Bob Hill reserved Stratford Woods Park
starting at 9:00 and going until we are done.

 
 Ron Helmer is working on our club re-chartering

 
 
Program Schedule:  
 
February or March-Jerry to present on habitat project with Dow and our field. 
 
April-Bill on making canopies and hinges for low cost. 
 
May-Annual club safety presentation. (We may need one more presentation if we cannot have our banquet) 
 
Schedule of Events  
 
May 15 – Float Fly, 9-? 
Sept. 25 - Float Fly, 9-? 
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January 6th, 2021 “Meeting” Minutes 

 
As you all know the December and January meetings were canceled. We thought I should send 

to make it informative.  Thank you. 

eet via email to take care of the few items of business that needed attention.

fly was a great success!  For those of you that do not follow the MRCMC 
at the bottom of the newsletter, the photos that Jerry posted. 

he board is looking into costs of making a two-sided sign for the entrance to the club that will enhance visibility to passing 
will be proposed at a future meeting to the club.  

fire program was on hold, he could contact Northwood about getting a project going 

s open for vote during the January meeting.  Since we did not have the meeting and we needed to 
take care of this piece of business and we only had 1 nomination, the board decided to hold the vote via

stees in charge of the election: 

Congratulations to Mike Curreri as our newly elected Trustee.  Thank you to Bill and Steve, our current trustees

banquet has been canceled. 

Park for our spring and fall float flys.  The dates are May 15th and Sept
until we are done. 

chartering. 

Jerry to present on habitat project with Dow and our field.  

Bill on making canopies and hinges for low cost.  

Annual club safety presentation. (We may need one more presentation if we cannot have our banquet) 
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We thought I should send 

few items of business that needed attention. 

For those of you that do not follow the MRCMC Facebook page I have 

sided sign for the entrance to the club that will enhance visibility to passing 

fire program was on hold, he could contact Northwood about getting a project going 

Since we did not have the meeting and we needed to 
take care of this piece of business and we only had 1 nomination, the board decided to hold the vote via email.  The results 

Bill and Steve, our current trustees, for taking 

May 15th and September 25th, 

Annual club safety presentation. (We may need one more presentation if we cannot have our banquet)  

  



 

 

 
 
That is all I had.  Hope I didn’t miss anything.  If I did, or you have any questions please get hold of me or one of the board 
members.  Thank you. – Bob Hill 
 

 
 

 

  

  
  



 

 

  

  

  


